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MEMORANDUM 

 
To: Xihao Li  
 
From: JHS Publications & Presentations Committee 
 
Date: July 18, 2023  
 
RE: Manuscript Review (M1405: A statistical framework for powerful rare variant multi-trait analysis in 
large-scale whole-genome sequencing studies) 
 

 

The JHS Publications and Presentations Committee reviewed your manuscript and it has been accepted 
as is.   
 
Manuscripts with National Institutes of Health (NIH) author/co-authors must be reviewed by the 
National Heart, Lung, and Blood Institute (NHLBI). In this case, the lead author must send the manuscript 
and a copy of the PPS letter of approval via email to NHLBI at nhlbi_ebpdocs@nhlbi.nih.gov and copy 
the Project Officer, Sharon Smith, at smithsh1@mail.nih.gov before submission to a journal for 
publication. 
 
Please refer to the procedures for JHS publications and presentations, including required study 
acknowledgments and disclaimers, for additional information. 
 
You must adhere to the following NIH Public Access Policy. NIH-funded investigators shall submit to the 
NIH National Library of Medicine’s (NLM) PubMed Central (PMC) an electronic version of the author’s 
final manuscript, upon acceptance for publication, resulting from research supported in whole or in part 
with direct costs from NIH. NIH defines the author’s final manuscript as the final version accepted for 
journal publication, and includes all modifications from the publishing peer review process. The PMC 
archive will permanently preserve these manuscripts for use by the public, health care providers, 
educators, scientists, and NIH.  
 
Thank you for collaborating with the JHS. 
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